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Dear Colleague 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9323 
Email: 

julie.miller@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Thank you once again for attending your interview with the 
CHI team earlier this month.     The team appreciate the 
information you shared with us. 

As mentioned in your interview, the report is expected to 
be published in the Spring.     I will ensure that you 
receive a personal copy shortly after publication. The 
report will also be available on our website at 
www.chi.nhs.uk. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 


